

THE WILLOWS STATE SCHOOL

Excellence is the Standard

13 August 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Costing and invoices for the Year 6 camp have been finalised. The final cost of the camp per student is \$267. As families have paid \$285 for the camp, this has resulted in an overpayment of \$18 per student. \$18 will be credited to each student's account. This can be:-

- used towards any upcoming payments
- used towards the Year 6 end of year activities
- a full refund of the \$18

If you are wishing to utilise the \$18 for use at a later time, no contact is required as this will automatically occur after 20th August, 2021. If you wish for a refund of the \$18, please contact our Business Manager at bsm@thewillowsss.eq.edu.au by Friday 20 August, 2021.

Yours Sincerely

M.F. I)ow.

Michelle Donn

A/Principal

Barbara Anderson

Business Manager



07 4799 1333 Administration



Bilberry Street, Kirwan, Qld 4817



PO Box 563, Thuringowa Central, Qld 4817



admin@thewillowsss.eq.edu.au